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27 February 2020 

Ms Aditi Coomar  

NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

320 Pitt Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

Dear Aditi, 

SANTA SOPHIA CATHOLIC COLLEGE (NEW SCHOOL) (SSD-9772) 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

This letter has been prepared on behalf of Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta (CEDP) in 
response to NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment’s (DPIE) request for additional 
information on the proposed OOSH.  

The operating hours of the OOSH are 6:00am to 9:00am and 4:00pm to 7:00pm Monday to Friday.   

 

Regards  

 

Alaine Roff 

Associate Director 

 


